JUL 2 71972

Metropolitan "dison Company Docket Nos. 50-289 &

Atteation: Mr. J. G, Miller 50=320
Vice President

P. 0. Box 542

Reading, Pennsy’.ania 19603

Gentlemen:

This refers to the inspection conducted by Mr. Folsom of this
office on 'une 21-25, 1972 of comstruction activities author-
i{zed by AEC Construction Permits Nos. CPPR-40 and CPPR-66 and
to the discussions of our findings held by Mr., Folsom with
Mr, Wise of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

Areas examined during this inspection included the status of
installed ecuipment and the implementatiom of the flood pro=-
tection procedures during the emergency. Withinm these areas,
the inspection consisted of selective examinations of pro-
cedures and representative records, interviews with plaat per=
sonnel, and observations by our inspector.

No items of nonconformance were identified in the areas examined
during this inspection.

No reply to this letter is necessary; however, should you have
any questionn concerning this inspection, we will be pleased
to discuss the~ with you.

Very tiuly yours,

James P. O0'Relilly
RO:I:SAF Director
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